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Dear Resident, 

Our Village road contractor, Posillico, will be doing road repaving work on 

Driftwood Drive from Island Court to Schooner Lane, Soundview Drive (house 

numbers 65-230 and Wildwood Gardens) starting at Steamboat Dr. and ending at 

Shore Road by the Shell Station, Island Court, Cove Lane & Pleasant Ave. starting 

on Wednesday, November 9th
. They expect this work to be completed in 4 days. 

ALL CARS MUST BE PARKED IN YOUR DRIVEWAYS OR ON 

STREETS NOT AFFECTED BY THIS ROAD WORK. Please  have all cars 

removed from the street from Tuesday evening, November 8th until Sunday, 

November 13th as they plan on starting at 7:30am on Wednesday, Nov. 9th.

Please place garbage on sidewalks for Wednesday, Nov 9th and Friday, Nov. 11th 

garbage pickup. 

Posillico will do their best to minimize any inconvenience entering and 

exiting your driveways. Any questions please call Village Hall at 516-883-5900 ext, 

3002. The Village Hall is closed on Tuesday, Nov. 8th for Election Day. Sincerely, 

Port Washington North 
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